
Sacred Heart Tisbury & All Saints Wardour Castle 
Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury   01747 870228  Father Robert Miller 

tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com website: https://salisburycatholics.org/tisbury-parish   

Please book your place for Mass by email or phone: 
catechist.tisbury.thesacredheart@cliftondiocese.com 01747 229173 

September  20 TWENTY FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME Psalms Week 1 
    Diocesan prayer league:  St George/St Teresa of Lisieux, Taunton, 
          St John Fisher, Wellington with Wiveliscombe 
    Masses at Sacred Heart, 9 a.m. and 6.30 p.m. 
       All Saints, Wardour, 11 a.m.(RIP Barry O'Callaghan) 
        21 Monday   FEAST OF SAINT MATTHEW, APOSTLE AND EVANGELIST
       Mass at Sacred Heart 5.30 p.m. 
   22 Tuesday  Mass at All Saints’ Wardour, 9.30 a.m.  
 
              Wednesday 23rd to Saturday 26th   NO MASS 
                     
   27 TWENTY SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME Psalms Week 2 
    Diocesan prayer league:  Christ the King, Thornbury,  
            Holy Cross, Wotton-under-Edge   
    Masses at Sacred Heart, 9 a.m. (Fr Raymond)  
           6.30 p.m. (Fr Jonathan) 
       All Saints, Wardour, 11 a.m (Fr. Raymond) 
   28 Monday to Thursday October 1st   NO MASS 
   October                2 Friday    Memorial of the Holy Guardian Angels  
       Mass at Sacred Heart, 6.00 p.m.  
 
     3 Saturday  Mass at Sacred Heart, 9.30 a.m.  
       FIRST HOLY COMMUNION MASS  
 
     4 TWENTY SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME Psalms Week 3 
       FIRST HOLY COMMUNION MASS 
    Diocesan prayer league:  Sacred Heart, Tisbury with All Saints, Wardour 
          
There is a booking system for our Parish Masses. Places will be allocated to those who do not 
have emails (first come, first served)! However, if you are on the list, you will gain entry. Please 
book by 5pm the day before. Please bring your mask. Stewards will be helping (do volunteer).  
For those still shielding: St Osmund’s Live stream     https://salisburycatholics.org/st-osmunds 

 

PRAYERS: for all  parishioners, for our families, for those undergoing treatment, for those alone, the 

worried and those who are unwell. Amongst our parishioners, Judy Wright, Nick Weeks, John Bell. For 

several people at various stages in the process of joining the Catholic Church.  For our young people 

taking the Sacrament of the Eucharist on Saturday 3rd October and Sunday 4th October: Eliza, Matilda, 

Tom and Hal. God bless you and your families. 

OTHER PARISH NEWS: 

A BIG THANK YOU to Jacqui Windsor who for many years with cheerful smiles and thoughtful help has 

been a huge support to Father Robert and the Parish with newsletter printing and collating and all sorts of 

other tasks. We wish you happiness in your new job as Collaboration Business Manager for St Osmund’s 

and Christ the King Schools. Our love and prayers to you. 

 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for the month of September: Respect for the Planet’s resources 

That the planet’s resources will not be plundered but shared in a just and respectful manner 
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Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for the month of October- Evangelisation: The Mission of the Laity in the 

Church. That by virtue of baptism, the laity faithful, especially women, may participate more in areas of 

responsibility in the Church. 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 2020:   

Please be aware that you may need to think of choosing a different Mass on the Sundays listed 

below just to give enough room for each family and their guests (we have limited numbers) 

DATES for the Sacrament of Eucharist for them are as follows:  

 Saturday 19th September at Wardour (5) 

 Saturday 3rd October at Sacred Heart, 9.30 a.m. (2) 

 Sunday 4th October 11 a.m. Wardour   (2) 

 Sunday 11th October 9 a.m. Sacred Heart (2) 

 

SUNDAY MISSALS: buy your own to bring to Mass on Sundays. Sold in Beatons.  

 

Offertory: A huge thank you to you all for being so generous with the offertory, responding to 

the Parish by new standing orders, increasing your contribution and so on. God bless you.  For 

those now able to attend Mass, donations can once again be made in the offertory basket, which 

will be placed at the back of the church.  If you are not yet able to attend Mass in person, you can 

make a one-off donation using PayPal, provided by Clifton Diocese, on our website.  For methods 

of making regular donations, please email  

 Robert Vaux  treasurer.tisbury.thesacredheart@cliftondiocese.com for information. 

The Order of Malta Day of Recollection at Wardour, Saturday 26th September. Parishioners are welcome 
attend part or all of the day but do need to let Richard Berkley-Matthews know. The programme is: 
10.30am – Lauds 
11am – talk 
11.30am – opportunity for confession 
12noon – Mass 
2.30pm approx – talk 
3.15pm approx – Vespers & Benediction 
The celebrant and preacher will be Fr Stephen Morrison O.Praem, Prior of the Norbertine community in 
Chelmsford, who last led the day for us here in 2015.   Email: rbm@clarionwines.co.uk 
 

Starting School? If you have a child born between 1 September 2016 and 31 August 2017, then now is the 
time to apply for a place at a primary school for admission from September 2021 onwards. You must 
complete an application form that is available from the school admissions team of your Local Authority – that 
is the County Council of the county in which you reside. If your child has been baptised and you are applying 
for a Catholic school, you must also provide a copy of the baptism certificate to the school. Please ensure you 
apply by the closing date of 15 January 2021.  

Worldwide Marriage Encounter: new online experience for marriage enrichment! 
Marriage Encounter are excited to announce a new online experience for marriage enrichment. For 
the past 50 years Worldwide Marriage Encounter has been offering marriage enrichment retreats 
all around the world. Focused on couples who want to enrich their relationship and gain a deeper 
understanding of the Sacrament of Marriage, it offers a unique experience to explore your 
relationship at a deeper, more intimate level, regardless of how long you have been together. 
During the Coronavirus pandemic our residential retreats have had to be cancelled so we are 
reaching out to couples who want to deepen their relationship by offering a newly energised video 
conferenced retreat. The next Marriage Encounter Online Experience is 26 & 27 September 2020, 
why not find out more at www.wwme.org.uk or contact us on 0845 260 2016. 
 
Our newsletter by email: do send your email address to me and I will send you the newsletter each week  

catechist.tisbury.thesacredheart@cliftondiocese.com   If you would like the Redemptorist Sunday Message or Bulletin 

by email, please let me know as I will not send it otherwise! Catherine 
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